



## MEETING AGENDA

1. Call to Order: 6:19pm
2. Roll Call & Verification of Quorum(4): 4/4

Name	Email	Initial	Final
Chair Ucciferri	sga_med2@ucf.edu	P	P
Vice-Chair Acosta	sgacreol1@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator DiChiara	sgacie5@ucf.edu	A	A
Senator Holmes	sga_spkr@ucf.edu	A	A
Senator Sandlin	sgsci13@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Yalamanchili	sgachps6@ucf.edu	P	P

3. Approval of the Minutes: Senate approved
4. Approval of the Agenda: Senate approved
5. Open Forum:
  - a.
6. Announcements from the Chair:
  - a. Hi everyone! I hope your summer is going well. Please let me know if this time does not work for you. I am perfectly fine with discussing a change. Also, as Carlos mentioned in the chat earlier, this meeting can meet in person but that is completely up to you all. Slay.
7. Announcements from the Vice-Chair:
  - a.
8. Announcements from Caucus Members:
  - a.

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.  
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*



# LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

UCF Student Government

Hispanic/Latinx Caucus

1:XX PM

[Zoom](#)

5/22/23

9. Announcements from Non-Caucus Members:
  - a.
10. Old Business:
  - a.
11. New Business:
  - a. Ucciferri: Merchandise for Latin Caucus (water bottles, pens, stickers, tough bags) for events. Stickers, Pop sockets, and Tough Bags are preffered, will talk to Sierra about that.
    - a. Sandlin: Requested pop socket
    - b. Yalamanchili: Claims that toguht bags are the way to go for merch
  - b. Ucciferri: Logo for the Latin Caucus
    - a. Yalamanchili: Possible to make our own logo, but help can be offered.
    - b. Ucciferri: make some designs for the Latin caucus, we'll discuss more for next meeting.
  - c. Ucciferri: Initiatives for the Summer, Latin Scholarships (Not specific, just preferred)! Who's willing to reach out to represent this and run for Scholarship Committee?
    - a. Acosta: Already have alot on their plate.
    - b. Ucciferri: Will talk more about this initiative next meeting and who wants to partisipate in it.
12. Member Discussion:
  - a. Ucciferri: Caucus Description, basically revise our caucus description and what we do/who we are!
    - a. Acosta: Knight Connect or SGA Website should have previous description.
    - b. Ucciferri: Plenty of time before July to update description, search around SGA site for previous description.
13. Miscellaneous Business:
  - a. Yalamanchili: As LJR member, please approve absences 24 hours in advance for any meetings.
  - b. Ucciferri: Where's the form?
  - c. Yalamanchili: knight connect, will submit that in teams chat.
14. Final Roll Call:
15. Adjournment: 6:37pm

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.  
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*



# LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

**UCF Student Government**  
Hispanic/Latinx Caucus  
1:XX PM  
[Zoom](#)  
5/22/23

---

Key:

- P - Present
- A - Absent
- MTD - Move to Debate
- MTV - Move to Vote
- MTA- Move to Amend
- PP - Postpone
- PPI - Postpone Indefinitely
- GC - General Consent

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.  
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

---